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Dates for your diary  

 
7/11/21 Soul Café at  
Newton Regis  
 
19/11/21 Children in Need  
 
15/11/21 Odd Socks Day 
for anti-bullying  week  
 
3/12/21 Austrey Christmas 
lights switch on  
 
9/12/21 Carol Service in 
Church  
Austrey 9.30am  
Newton 2.15pm  
 
10/12/21 Christmas Jump-
er Day  
 
10/12/21 Theatre for 
Schools will be visiting both 
schools to perform “A 
Clockmaker’s Christmas” 
 
14/12/21  
Nativity at Austrey  
Two performances 
9.30am and 2pm  
 
15/12/21 Newton Nursery 
Nativity at 9.30am  
 
16/12/21 
Nativity at Newton Regis  
Two performances 
9.30am and 2pm  
 
17/12/21  
Christmas parties  
 
17/12/21 Break up for 
Christmas  
 

From Mrs Eley …..  
I hope you all had a restful half term.   
Welcome 
I would like to say a huge welcome to Mrs Young and Mrs Wooding who have joined our school 
as midday supervisors this week .  
Foodbank Donations 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you so much for your outstanding generosity in donating food for the Tamworth Food 
bank as part of our Harvest celebrations. It was very gratefully received  and will go a long way 
in helping families in the local area who need help at this time.  
 
Remembrance  
Poppies are now in both schools and are available for pupils to purchase. Once again this year, 
as well as poppies we have zip pulls 50p, reflectors 50p, wristbands £1.00 and snap bands 
£1.50.  
 
BBC Children In Need Day 19th November  
Austrey School Council have decided they would like the theme to be ‘Pudsey Bear’ e.g. acces-
sories, t-shirts, etc. that can be bought or homemade 
Newton Regis School Council would like their theme to be ‘dressing up/fancy dress’ 
Please send in a £1 donation. All of the money will go straight to Children in Need.  
 
Safety notice: Squid Games 
Please see the link that I sent out just before half term  https://ineqe.com/2021/10/08/squid-
game/  
 
Bonfire Night  
If you celebrating this, I hope you have an enjoyable and safe time. The children have learned 
about the history of this event during collective worship this week as well as being reminded 
about how to stay safe . 
 
And finally ….. please continue to be vigilant about the main symptoms of COVID. If your child 
has a temperature, cough or loss of taste or smell please keep them at home and book a PCR 
test. This is to keep everybody in the community safe. Your co-operation is really appreciated.  
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